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Docket No. 50-266
Docket No.- 50-315

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Vice President
Nuclear Power Department

231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated March 21, 1988, regarding your requested
exception to the lifetime storage of radiographs contained in ANSI N45.2.9.
We have reviewed your requested enange and find that it conforms to the
position described in NQA-1. Based on the results of our review, we consider
your revised program .,5 acceptable. However, you should review all pertinent
commitments to ensure that no conflicts exist. If there are changes to other
operative QA commitments existing in docketed correspondence outside of the
Quality Assurance Program, as described in Section 1.8 of the Point Beach
Nuclear Plant (PBNP) Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR), you are obligated
to notify this office. Implementing such caanges should be based on
10 CFR 50.54(a)(3) or 10 CFR 50.55 (f)(3) as appropriate.

Please contact Mr. Monte Phillips of my staff at 312/790-5530 with any
questions you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

W/ /

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Operations Branch

cc: J. J. Zach, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB(RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Virgil Kanable, Chief

Boiler Section
Charles Thompson, Chairman

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission
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Wisconsin Electric Power Company 2

Distribution (Con't)

R. I. Braund (SLO),
W: Div of Emergency Government

Lawrence J. McDonnell, Chief
Radiation Protecticn Section
WI Department of Health and

Social Services, Division
of Health

S. H. Weiss, LQAB, NRR
D. H. Wagner, LPM, NRR
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